
 

Term 2 Newsletter  

Reception Class  

Dates and information for term 2: 

All pupils will return to school on Tuesday 2nd November 

Friday 17th December – End of term 5. 

Wednesday 3rd November Phonics and early reading workshop   

PE  

PE will continue to be on a 

Wednesday and Friday. On 

Wednesday will be practice 

throwing and catching and 

Friday we will continue 

gymnastics. This term we will 

begin running ‘a mile a day’ 

appropriately for our class. 

Conkers 

If you are out and about please 

could you help your child to 

collect some conkers for us! 

Birthday books 

As we are a healthy food school 

we encourage children to share 

a story or donate a favourite 

book of theirs to the class on 

their birthday rather than 

sharing food items. This is 

always a really big hit in 

Reception as we love listening 

to stories so much! I have put 

together a wish list of books 

which you can find on our class 

page of the website. These 

books all support the learning 

we are doing at school and are 

there just to guide you if you 

are stuck for ideas. This is of 

course optional.  

Thankyou!  

Welcome back! 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable half term. I have uploaded 

lots of lovely photos onto the class page of the website. There 

you can also find copies of our curriculum map and class 

newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

What will we be learning? 

This term we will be learning the story ‘We’re going on a 

bear hunt’ by Michael Rosen.  

We will begin some number work in maths where we 

learn to represent, compare and compose numbers to 5. 

We will begin learning phase 3 sounds and tricky words in 

phonics.  

We will explore lots of different celebrations including 

Remembrance Day, Diwali, Bonfire night and the 

Christmas story. 

 

 

The Little Red Hen 

We drew beautiful drawings of The Little Red Hen and 

did a fantastic job at performing the story together. 

We also made some delicious bread rolls! 
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